Anya Grahn

From: Mark Harbott & Kevin Foyle <foybott@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 10, 2018 3:08 PM

To: Anya Grahn

Subject: 638 Park Ave project

We received your notice regarding PL-16-03412 application for a conditional permit for a new private event facility.

As a residential neighbor of the project, our main concern is that the facility has been built in a way to reduce public
noise pollution.

Realizing that the city as a noise ordinance, we would want to make sure that the building with sound has been tested
and falls within these guidelines before allowing events to take place in the location.

Also, is there a way to review the actual application that was submitted?
Thanks in advance for your help.

Kevin



